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17 February 2009 10:13
‘To: Planning

Subject: Objection Letter for S6/2008/2458/FP
Attachments: WelHat 85 The Ridgeway 180209.pdf

Attn Mr. P Jefcoate

Dear Mr Jefcoate

I have today posted a letter of objection relating to the above proposed development. A copy of the same is
attached.

Regards,

John Lawson

83 The Ridgeway
Northaw

Herts

EN6 4BG

Tel: 01707 876344
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